
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 81.86% 

Sycamores – 74.33% 

Poplars –91.67% 

Maples – 90.07% 

Elms – 94.67% 

Hawthorns – 92.00% 

Chestnuts – 92.67% 

 

Well done to Miss Carrie’s 

class this week!  
 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have loved hearing about your bonfire night 

adventures and have been super impressed by your number work and 

name writing.  

Saplings – This week we have been learning all about bonfire night. We 

have enjoyed making firework patterns and pictures as well as learning all 

about Guy Fawkes.  

Sycamores – We have done some amazing writing about Bonfire Night, 

using super description and matching pictures.  

Poplars – Year 2 – you are fantastic! I am so proud of your cooking skills 

and your responses towards Remembrance Day – so special.  

Maples – Maples have been working so hard on building their knowledge 

ready to write an exciting narrative.  

Elms – This week we have been learning about reconciliation and 

identifying opportunities that we have to ask for forgiveness and to 

reconcile with God. This is part of preparation for their First Confession. 

Hawthorns – This week we have started a new topic of fractions. We have 

also started to practice our assembly for next Friday. We can’t wait to see 

you all there.  

Chestnuts – Year 6 have really enjoyed the introduction to our science 

topic: Electricity. We had lots of fun studying the components of a circuit, 

using motors, lights and buzzers.  

We certainly have been hit by illness this week. There have been 

a number of bugs going around and it has decimated some of 

the classes in school. 

There have been a number of different activities happening in 

school this week to mark Remembrance Day in school this week 

which has been great to see. Please speak to the children about 

this special day tomorrow and mark it in some way if you can as 

it is such an important part of our history and it is important 

that children mark it and learn about it. Those who don’t learn 

from history are doomed to repeat it.  

Well done to all our Stars of the Week – and a special mention 

to Miss Farrar who also did assembly this week too as myself 

and Mrs Teer were unavailable. She did a great job! 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Moran. 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 

Special mentions this week go to Jorgie-Rae and Rocco and Jessica B who all took part in the Wizard of Oz with her stage school, CAST, Omkar who is learning to play the 

piano and has drawn some wonderful rainbows, Isla P who was Star of the Week at swimming, Blake O who is working really hard with his reading and school work, William A 

who has gone up a class in Judo and earnt his white belt with yellow stripe, Thomas A who earned his yellow stripe in Judo, Ruby W who got her 400m swimming badge, Ella 

R who achieved orange belt in karate, Liam B who won opposition player of the match and best playing during football training, Taylor S who won Star of the Week from her 

ballet class, Florence A who took part in her first gymnastics competition. 


